
 

  

 

WEBINAR “IMPACT OF THE MOVE TO THE ONLINE MODE OF 
DELIVERY ON THE LEARNING OUTCOMES” 

 

Considering the current situation of the Covid-19 pandemic, ECA wants to 

promote the dialogue among its members and to share the responses to this 

situation. For this, ECA is organizing a series of webminars. The first one was 

focused on the challenges most agencies are facing, like the need to shift to 

online external QA procedures and the role some agencies are taking to support 

HEIs in their adaptation to remote virtual learning. This new webminar will focus 

on the future ahead, providing the participants the opportunity to share their own 

perspectives and to discuss about the possible long term implications of the 

current pandemic situation on the quality assurance landscape, including the 

impact of the move to an online mode of delivery on the study curricula and the 

achievement of the learning outcomes from the perspective of institutions and 

quality assurance agencies. 

  

The webinar “IMPACT OF THE MOVE TO THE ONLINE MODE OF DELIVERY 

ON THE LEARNING OUTCOMES” will take place on Monday 30 November at 

15:00 pm (CEST) with the following programme:  

 

14:55 Login by participants 

15:00 Opening remarks – Maciej Markowski, ECA chair  

15:05 Possible long term impact of the move to the online mode of delivery 

on the learning outcomes and study curricula. Dr. Robert Wagenaar. 

Groningen University. 

15:30 Achievement of learning outcomes on an online format. What should 

agencies be aware of? Dr. Leah Matthews, Distance Education Accrediting 

Commission (DEAC). 

15:55 Questions and answers – Open floor  

16:15 Conclusions and closing remarks  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Information: 

We want to inform you that the webminar will be recorded and that the video and 

the presentations will be available for the participants.  

 

 

Please note that a screenshot or a photo of the screen will be taken during the 

event and may be used for ECA publications, website and social media. Should 

you be opposed to your picture being used as described, please contact the ECA 

secretariat at secretariat@ecahe.eu. 

 

To assure a quality experience to all participants, we kindly ask you to 

follow these rules during the webminar: 

 

• Keep your microphone muted, unless you are given the floor. 

• If you wish to intervene, please use the chat function to send questions or 

comments. Questions will be reviewed on an ongoing basis and will be 

addressed during the webminar. 

 

 


